PUBLIC NOTICE

THE CITY OF
NEW CORDELL CITY COUNCIL

Will hold a Public Hearing regarding the 2020
REAP Grant Application
at 5:45 pm on
MONDAY, SEPTEMBER 16, 2019
at 101 East Main St. in the Community Center
behind City Hall

This notice of Public Hearing was posted at the New Cordell
City Hall by 5:00 pm, Thursday, September 12, 2019.
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